
  

08.03. 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: Year 10 & 11 Drama trip to ‘A Comedy about a Bank Robbery’ at the Criterion Theatre, 
London 
 
The Drama Department would like to invite your Son/Daughter to see the production of ‘A 
Comedy about a Bank Robbery’ at the Criterion Theatre, London on Thursday 25th April 2019. 
 
We will be travelling as a group on public transport, the production starts at 7:30pm. We will 
therefore be leaving Woodford Station at 6:00pm, please arrange for your son/daughter to 
meet at Woodford Station for this time. Please also ensure their Oyster Card is topped up.  
  
The cost of the trip is £18.66 which is excellent value for a piece of theatre. This Production will 
support the student in their realisation of improvised theatre. The students will be reviewing 
the show as part of their GCSE Drama Exam so it is highly recommended that they attend.   
 
Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 22nd March 2019. 
 
We will be arriving back at Woodford Station at around 10:45pm and arrangements will need 
to be made for your child to be collected from there. We will keep you informed of our arrival 
time via your Son/Daughter. Please let me know directly if there are issues surrounding this 
arrangement.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Miss P Judge    
Teacher of Dance & Drama  
PJudge@westhatch.essex.sch.uk 
 
 
 


